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Sherritt’s Moa Joint Venture Provides Production Update 
 
TORONTO, November 29, 2016 – Sherritt International Corporation (“Sherritt”) (TSX:S) today 
provides a production update following the announcement made November 23, 2016.  
 
Finished nickel production for the year is now expected to be in the range of 32,500 – 33,000 
tonnes compared to the original guidance of 33,500 – 34,500 tonnes. Finished cobalt production 
is expected to be unchanged, as higher volumes of third party feed have offset the relatively 
minor impact of reduced production.  
 
A temporary bypass over the river is in place.  Secondary access from another unsurfaced road 
between the port and the plant site has also been identified and that road is currently being 
upgraded to carry heavier loads. Plant operations have resumed, although transport to and from 
the port is affected by longer travel times and the necessity to carry lighter loads.  Timing of 
more permanent repairs to or replacement of the municipal bridge is not yet known.   
 
About Sherritt 
 
Sherritt is the world leader in the mining and refining of nickel from lateritic ores with projects 
and operations in Canada, Cuba, and Madagascar.  The Corporation is the largest independent 
energy producer in Cuba, with extensive oil and power operations across the island. Sherritt 
licenses its proprietary technologies and provides metallurgical services to mining and refining 
operations worldwide. The Corporation’s common shares are listed on the Toronto Stock 
Exchange under the symbol “S”. 
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Source: Sherritt Investor Relations 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Investor Relations 
Flora Wood, Director Investor Relations 
Telephone: 416-935-2451 
Toll-Free: 1-800-704-6698 
Email: investor@sherritt.com 
www.sherritt.com 
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